New Highland Elementary School

Special Called SBDM Meeting

September 15, 2006

The SBDM meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m.

Members present were:  Rebecca Higdon, J.D. Duncan, Renee Cox, Kim Sweet and Connie Goff.

The council was brought together to discuss the Title 1 budget.  J.D. Duncan made a motion to approve the original budget.  Kim Sweet seconded and the motion was carried.

Mrs. Miksha (3rd grade teacher) is in need of an instructional assistant during writing block time.  The council will review and discuss spending part of instructional money to hire an assistant.

Mrs. Goff also brought to the council’s attention that kindergarten was not being serviced with Title 1 staff.  

Mrs. Cox made a motion for a special called meeting on Friday to discuss these issues.  Mrs. Goff seconded the motion.

Mrs. Goff made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 p.m.  Mrs. Cox seconded the motion.  

Respectfully,

Connie Goff

